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We’re thrilled to announce our new 
partnership with Dechra Canada! With
innovation in veterinary medicine at the 
forefront of our collaboration, we’re
hoping to make a tangible difference to 
the industry.

Part of that difference is introducing and 
supporting products that make the
lives of veterinary professionals, pet 
owners and patients easier through
increased efficacy and intuitive formulas.

Dechra Canada is pleased to announce their new product Zenalpha®,
launching in December, following years of studies in the US and Europe. To
further improve the wellbeing of pets and the people that care for them,
Dechra Canada is making a donation to NOMV with every two bottles of
Zenalpha purchased. This donation will aid NOMV in its essential work in
fostering sustainable wellness for professionals within Canada’s veterinary
community.

Innovation is at the heart of Zenalpha. Join us in supporting its launch, and in
turn, supporting our combined mission in making a positive, lasting change in
veterinary medicine.

Introducing Zenalpha® And A New
Partnership With Dechra Canada

https://www.dechra.ca/
http://nomv.org/
https://www.dechra.ca/


We are inviting you to complete an electronic survey about your reactions to a
suicide prevention advertisement. The survey only takes about 15 minutes to
complete, and it is voluntary and anonymous. Learn more here. 

With your participation, we can gather more information on how to prevent
suicide in veterinarians. Additionally, we ask that you please do not post this
survey link on social media, to help prevent bots from attacking the study.
However, we encourage you to share the link privately with any colleagues
who may want to participate.  

Participate in a Research Study

Link to Survey

In October, NOMV Advocates delivered educational materials 
and goodies as part of our Coordinated Outreach program! 

The campaign featured flyers dedicated to preventing 
mental health crises. Volunteers traveled to 38 clinics 
across 7 states, reaching an estimated 1550 veterinary 
professionals! Thank you to our wonderful advocates for 
all that they do for the veterinary community!

Become an Advocate

Learn More

NOMV Advocates Outreach

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rELctBJshPG3ho_1Z9WcXXNWST3lMP7Y/view?usp=sharing
https://auburn.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_cw1tNKb9RcREWJU
http://nomv.org/advocates
http://nomv.org/advocates
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1rELctBJshPG3ho_1Z9WcXXNWST3lMP7Y/view?usp=sharing


Veterinary Ramblings

Shannon Emmons, DVM, Education Committee Co-
Chair and NOMV Board member, was recently
featured on the "Veterinary Ramblings" podcast. 

She shared insights into the realities of veterinary
medicine and discussed the impactful work NOMV is
doing within the community.

Watch the Interview

NOMV Brazil Interview

In early December, the NOMV Brazil chapter was
featured in the Program Mundo Pet by tv/radio
(TVI) in São José dos Campos city (State of São
Paulo)!

During the interview, they discussed NOMV and
cyberbullying within the veterinary community.

Listen Now

https://www.veterinaryramblings.com/episode/episode-106-not-one-more-vet-with-shannon-emmons/
https://www.youtube.com/live/U3OqfhwJ414?si=lFKoyOHY3s4263s6
https://www.youtube.com/live/U3OqfhwJ414?si=lFKoyOHY3s4263s6
https://www.veterinaryramblings.com/episode/episode-106-not-one-more-vet-with-shannon-emmons/
http://nomv.org/


Mental Health Story

Taylor Miller, DVM, MS, Professional Counselor
Associate, was recently featured on a story, “Mental
health is an issue in the veterinary field. But
misconceptions can cloud the narrative” 

Taylor discussed mental health stressors within the
veterinary profession. Read the story here!

Apply for a Grant

NOMV Emergency Grants

NOMV is offering financial support to veterinary
clinics worldwide to stay open or reopen during or 
following natural and human-caused disasters. 

This includes but is not limited to tornados,
earthquakes, COVID-19, fires, floods, the Russia-
Ukraine war, and the Palestine-Israel conflict.

Read the Story

https://www.sideeffectspublicmedia.org/mental-health/2023-11-21/mental-health-is-an-issue-in-the-veterinary-field-but-misconceptions-can-cloud-the-narrative
https://www.sideeffectspublicmedia.org/mental-health/2023-11-21/mental-health-is-an-issue-in-the-veterinary-field-but-misconceptions-can-cloud-the-narrative
http://nomv.org/apply-for-a-grant
http://nomv.org/apply-for-a-grant
https://www.sideeffectspublicmedia.org/mental-health/2023-11-21/mental-health-is-an-issue-in-the-veterinary-field-but-misconceptions-can-cloud-the-narrative


Donate

NOMV at VMX 2024

Conferences

November Grants

Thanks to our generous donors, NOMV is able to
provide support to veterinary professionals in
distress through our Support Grants program. 

In November 2023, NOMV awarded $14,500 to
30 veterinary professionals! 

Make a donation to NOMV to help continue this
support of veterinary professionals. Applicants

$14,500
awarded to

30

The NOMV team is thrilled to share that we will be at
VMX 2024! If you are attending VMX, stop by booth
#552 to say hi to the team and learn more about our
programs! 

If you are not attending VMX, check out our
conferences page to find out if NOMV is attending a
conference near you!

http://nomv.org/conferences
http://nomv.org/donate
http://nomv.org/conferences
http://nomv.org/


Spotlight
NOMV would like to say a very special thank you 
to Carrie Jurney, DVM for her years as NOMV’s 
Board President! 

Carrie's leadership has been the driving force 
behind major NOMV milestones: from hiring our first 
Executive Director to championing the expansion of all 
our programs. Carrie is also the chair of the Lifeboat Steering
Committee and played a key role in the development of our Lifeboat
peer support program.

Carrie graduated from the University of Georgia, College of
Veterinary Medicine in 2005. She was awarded her Neurology
diplomate in 2009 and her Advanced Neurology Certificate in 2011.
Carrie practices throughout the U.S. as a neurologist and is also an
enthusiastic lecturer. She was a founding Board Member of NOMV. 

From all of us at NOMV, thank you for your passion and dedication to
NOMV and the mental wellbeing of the veterinary community!
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